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Townsend, Erle

From: Martha LaRiviere <mlariv55@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:40 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose the California Rule on Maine vehicles. I don’t feel Maine has consensus on this issue and I believe many of us, 

but certainly myself, feel forced into technology that has questionable economic consequences. It feels a little like the 

decision of a minority to compel Maine citizens to fall in line with a vocal minority. The nation does not have the 

infrastructure to support it and in the future can require unreasonable mining of rare minerals and a temptation to rely 

on foreign nations.  

Please defeat this bill. 

Martha LaRiviere 

Waterboro, Maine 


